
Shutesbury Capital Planning Committee Meeting

December 21, 2020

Members present: Ellen McKay, Ajay Khashu, Bob Groves, Steve Sullivan, Michael Broad 

Guests: Becky Torres, Mary Anne Antonellis, Melanie DeSilva, Kate Cell, Michael Vinskey, Police Chief 
Dan Fernandes

Annual request for $25,000 for the library was discussed. Noted that there could be a possible pilot 
grant available in two years. Some general discussion of library needs. No vote taken.

Discussion of police request for new cruiser. Estimate for Ford Explorer $47,062. Noted that the 
possibility of a hybrid vehicle was investigated but it appeared to be too expensive and unreliable. No 
vote taken.

School slider replacement discussed. Current proposal is for materials only. Will need update to include 
installation. Roof replacement request for design proposals due in February. Further discussion 
postponed until next meeting.

Meeting adjourned: 6:40 PM

Next Meeting will be February 8, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted:

Michael Broad


